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June 30, 2001 
 
 
TO:  Each Member of the Commission 
 
FROM: Bob Braitman 
  Executive Officer 
 
SUBJECT: Request for Reconsideration of LAFCO’s Approval  

of the Goleta incorporation 
 
 
This is an informational report; no action is necessary. 
 
We have received the enclosed request for the Commission to reconsider its May 3 approval of 
the incorporation of the proposed City of Goleta.  No action is needed at this time but we want to 
inform you that the request has been received. 
 
It is mandatory that the LAFCO staff schedule this request for the next Commission meeting for 
which proper notice can be given, which will be on July 5 in Santa Barbara.   
 
Since the request is based largely if not entirely on fiscal grounds I am asking Walter Kieser and 
Richard Berkson at EPS for their response, which will be part of our report on this matter. 
 
If you have any questions please contact the LAFCO office. 
 
cc: Walter Kieser/Richard Berkson, Economic & Planning Systems 
 


